
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pilgrimage in 1652 Country  
for 12 to 15 year olds 
Friday 19 to Monday 22 October 2018 
Yealand, Carnforth, Lancaster 
 

Explore your spirituality through a journey into the historical roots of Quakerism 

The Quaker Pilgrimage provides an opportunity for young Quakers to 
follow in the footsteps of George Fox and other early Quakers alongside 
their peers. We will be visiting sites such as Pendle Hill, Firbank Fell, and 
Swarthmoor Hall. There will also be time for worship, games, activities and 
reflection on the days’ experiences. 

 When Friday evening 19 October–Monday afternoon 22 
October 2018. 

Where Yealand Meeting House, Carnforth, Lancaster 
(pickups will be on Friday evening from Lancaster 
station). The event will end in Lancaster Meeting House 
(which is next to Lancaster train station) on Monday 
afternoon. 

Who For 12 to 15 year olds (those born between            
1 September 2003–31 August 2006). 
 
Cost £125 including: accommodation, food, entrance fees to Lancaster Castle and travel during the 
event (travel to and from Lancaster train station is not included). 
 
Bookings close Thursday 20 September. Limited places so book early to avoid disappointment.  

To book onto this event go to www.quaker.org.uk/events/pilgrimage2018 or contact the CYP 
Administrator on cypadmin@quaker.org.uk or 020 7663 1013. 
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